
Nations Street and Tall Cedars Parkway Intersection – Timeline and Summary 

Loudoun County and VDOT have secured funding to finalize this intersection permanently restricting 
Nations Street traffic from crossing or turning left onto Tall Cedars Parkway. The intersection design 
will be very similar to what was completed at the Loudoun County Parkway and Center Street.  
 
The hope is the project will be completed late summer/fall 2024. Application materials submitted to 
the County can be viewed online at https://loudouncountyvaeg.tylerhost.net/prod/selfservice#/home 
then select ‘search public records’, type the application number in the search box. Application number 
is: CRCP-2022-0004.  
 

 

May 23, 2024 – VDOT completed their scheduled paving work and re-established the temporary 

components of this intersection. Loudoun County plans to complete the finalization of the intersection 

later this summer or fall.  

 

April 9, 2024 – The South Riding Board of Directors approved the easement request at their April 4th 

meeting and the signed and notarized documents were collected by County Staff today. 

 

March 21, 2024 – Offer from Loudoun County for 368 square feet of land they need to acquire from 

the community was received and forwarded to SR’s legal counsel and Board of Directors for review.  

 

 

https://loudouncountyvaeg.tylerhost.net/prod/selfservice#/home


 

August 28, 2023 – Update from Supervisor Letourneau’s office “The construction plans are approved, 

and they are working through getting easement plats finalized to secure Public Access Easements from 

SRP. Based on the plan, they have to make some changes to the sidewalk/trail at the corners and some 

of those changes are outside of existing ROW and Public Access Easements…”  

 


